
 
 
 
October 16, 2025 
 
 
Press Release:   If you have any questions, feel free to (360) 432-3284. 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE & LEGAL NOTICE 
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
Pursuant to law, the 2025 hearing for the proposed 2026 annual budget for Public 
Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County, dba Mason Health, has been filed with the 
records of the Board of Hospital Commissioners.  Notice is hereby given that at 9:00 
a.m. Pacific daylight time on Tuesday, October 28, 2025, Public Hospital District No. 1 of 
Mason County will conduct a public hearing to receive comments on the proposed 2026 
budget and consider its adoption, which will take place at a regularly scheduled meeting 
on Tuesday, November 11, 2025.   
 
The meeting of the Board of Hospital Commissioners on Tuesday, October 28th, 2025, 
will be held in person at Mason Health, 901 Mountain View Drive, Shelton, WA in the 
Skokomish Room and hosted via Zoom using the following information.  
 

To join by phone: US Toll Free (877) 853-5257 or (855) 880-1246  
To join by internet:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84982095983?pwd=wR7sra91onGugo8zz51zOGIA2WdgkB.1 
Meeting number (access code): 849 8209 5983 (Password) 116393 

 
The Meeting of the Board of Hospital Commissioners on Tuesday, November 11, 2025, 
will be held in person at Mason Health, 901 Mountain View Drive, Shelton, WA in the 
Skokomish Room.   
 
 
Dated this 16th Day of October 2025 
Public Hospital District No. 1 
Mason County, Washington 
Stephen P. Leslie, Auditor 
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